
Criteria

Excellent

5

Proficient

4

Satisfactory

3

Limited

2
Sequence      

	 /5

Sequence

I arranged events in a 
logical sequence with 
a complex beginning, 
middle, and end.

I arranged events in an 
appropriate sequence 
with an effective 
beginning, middle,  
and end. 

I arranged events in an 
acceptable sequence 
with a simple beginning, 
middle, and end.

I arranged events 
in an inconsistent 
sequence with an 
ineffective beginning, 
middle, and end.

Visuals              

	 /5

Photos or Illustrations

I included creative 
visuals that make the 
story funnier and easier 
to understand.

I included detailed 
visuals that make the 
story funny and easy to 
understand.

I included simple 
visuals that make the 
story funny.

I included ineffective 
visuals that make 
the story difficult to 
understand.

Techniques

	 /5

Pictures, Language, Puns, Names, Situations, Behaviour, Surprise, Point of View

I used several 
techniques creatively 
in my story to make 
people laugh.

I used several 
techniques effectively 
in my story to make 
people laugh.

I used techniques 
simply in my story to 
make people laugh.

I used techniques 
ineffectively in my 
story to make people 
laugh.

Redo Your attempt to respond does not meet acceptable standards. Contact your teacher to discuss 
suggestions for improvement and resubmission of this assignment.

	 Total:	 /15

Assessment Areas of Strength:

Target for Improvement:

LA4
Final Cartoon Rubric




